
 
 
 
 
 
24th April 2009 
 
Dear Parents 
 
A warm welcome back to the Summer 
Term!   
 
Mrs Harrison 
As some of you may be aware, Mrs 
Harrison is off school ill at the moment.  
I went to visit her yesterday and she was 
in good spirits and is keen to return to 
school as soon as possible.  We envisage 
her return around half-term.   
 
Early Years Project 
Over Easter, in partnership with John 
Masefield High School Outreach, we 
welcomed the Green Eyed Monster 
Company in to work with parents of 
children in KS1 and Nursery.  We enjoyed  
a morning’s training on how to use the 
outdoor space and recycled materials to 
create large pieces of art.  Many thanks 
to all the parents who came.  We will 
definitely look to repeat similar projects 
in the future.   
 

 
Nursery and KS1 children creating their artwork 
 
 
 

 
 
 
SATS Week 
KS2 SATS Week is the week beginning 
Monday 11th May.  All children in KS2 will 
undertake some tests in this week.  Please 
ensure that your children are in school on 
time and on top form! 
 
Chance to Shine Cricket 
We have been lucky enough again this 
year to receive funding from the Chance 
to Shine Project to allow all children in 
KS2 access to specialist cricket coaching.  
Mike King from Colwall Cricket Club will 
be in on Friday afternoons working in PE 
sessions with Classes 3 and 4 and after 
school we will be jointly running a cricket 
club. 
 
Fire and Rescue Service 
On Wednesday 6th May the Fire and 
Rescue Service will be on school to talk to 
Classes 2 and 4 about aspects of fire 
safety. 
 
Awnells Farm Visits 
On Friday 15th May and Friday June 5th 
Class 2 and Class 3 respectively will be 
visiting Awnells Farm for educational 
visits covering food topics.  Letters for 
these visits will be sent home nearer the 
relevant dates. 
 
Take 5 Project 
Class 3 will be taking part in the Take 5: 
Poetic Licence Project.  The children will 
be working with professional film makers 
to create a film based on poetry which 
will then be screened at Hereford Odeon 
Cinema in September. 
 



Important Dates 
April 
27th Year 5/6 Tennis Tournament JMHS 
28th ACTS II 
 Year 3/4 Tennis Tournament JMHS 
 Year 5/6 Swimming Competition  
 at Wolverhampton 
 
May 
1st Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament  
 Ledbury Rugby Club 
 Cricket Coaching starts for years 
 4/5/6 after school 
4th Bank Holiday  
6th Hereford Fire and Rescue Service 
 visit Classes 2 and 3 
11th SATS Week 
12th ACTS II 
15th Awnells Farm visit for Class 2 
19th Year 5/6 Girls Kwik Cricket  

Tournament 
21st Rounders Tournament – Bosbury 

Primary School 
 

25th – 29th May – Half Term 
 
June 
2nd Year 3/4 Multi Skills Festival 
 ACTS II 
4th Year 5 Day JMHS 
 Phillip Wells – Visiting Poet 
5th Awnells Farm visit for Class 3 
 Julie Boden – Visiting Poet 
9th Year 5/6 Kwik Cricket Tournament 
11th Chris White – Visiting Poet 
15th Annaliese Emmans-Dean – Visiting 

Poet 
24th Sports Day - Provisional 
 Year 6 JMHS Information Evening 
25th ‘Moving Up’ Day 
26th Year 3/4 Chance to Shine Cricket 
 
 

 
June 
29th Janden Sports 
30th  Year 6 Leavers Photo 
 
July 
6th Outloud Poetry Festival 
7th ACTS II 
8th School Play - Provisional 
9th School Play - Provisional 
17th Break Up 
 
September 
7th Back to school 


